
 

 

 
January 11, 2011 

  
                               

 DMAP Disclosure Statements Must Be Submitted by February 7  
  

          The Delaware Medical Assistance Program (DMAP) is requiring all medical professionals to 
submit a Provider Disclosure Statement, which must be completed on the DMAP website. The 
disclosure form is now available. All physicians must complete the form before Monday, 
February 7, 2011 to avoid disruption of services.  
  
Physicians must complete the form at the secure DMAP website 
https://www.dmap.state.de.us/secure/logon.do Physicians may direct questions to Provider 
Relations at 800-999-3371. Listen for the options and select option 0, then option 2. 
  
We also attached the form to this email as PDF file. If you have any questions please contact 
Angie Arters via email aarters@umusa.net 
  
  
Source: MSD 
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